
   

 
 

May 13, 2024  
 
To,   
   

The General Manager, 
Listing Department, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
Company code: 533333 

The Manager, 
Listing & Compliance Department 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra East, Mumbai - 400051 
Company code: FCL 

 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to the Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR), Regulations, 2015 and the approval at the Annual General 
Meeting held on 15th September 2023 on the fund raise requirement for the expansion and growth of the company. 
 
The company is currently engaged in advanced discussions with a speciality chemical manufacturing company 
regarding a potential acquisition. The target company’s product portfolio and customer base aligns well with our 
current business operations. We wish to inform you that negotiations and due diligence are underway and this 
initiative reflects our commitment to both organic and inorganic growth, enhancing stakeholder value. 
 
Please note that the proposed acquisition is contingent upon completion of due diligence and other relevant factors.  
 
We will keep all the stakeholders informed of any further developments in this matter.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully,  
For FINEOTEX CHEMICAL LIMITED  
 
 
Sanjay Tibrewala 
DIN: 00218525  
Executive Director & CFO   
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